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5th June 2020 

Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
We hope you and your families are all keeping safe and well during these unusual times and have had a 
good half term holiday.  
 
During the Second Summer Half Term, the children would have been studying ‘I Was There… Boudica’s 
Army’ by Hilary McKay as the rich text to support their English and Topic work.  We propose to continue 
with this and to support this will enclose a chapter of the book each week in their Home Learning Pack for 
your child to read with you. 
 
If you access the website www.queensgateprimary.co.uk you will find a rich variety of resources available 
to you to support your child’s learning, including: 
 

 Roman Reading Comprehension Work 

 Mini Maths Challenges (1 per day) 

 10 Minute Maths Challenges (1 per day) 

 Arithmetic Challenges (1 per day) 

 Information about the Spread of the Roman Empire 

 Information about the Roman Conquest of Britain 

 Mosaic Art 
 
These materials will continue to be updated on a weekly basis to ensure your child always has new 
engaging activities to support their home learning. (Please note that additional Learning Activities will be 
provided on a weekly basis through your child’s home learning packs which will continue to be hand 
delivered every Tuesday). 
 
Please remember it is very important to set aside time each day for reading with your child.  The book ‘I 
was there… Boudica’s Army’ and additional Reading Comprehension Activities will support you in this. 
 
In Maths, we have added new resources to the school website with links to external websites and ideas to 
learn about maths in a practical manner (this will be updated regularly). Please encourage your child to 
continue practicing their times tables (both the multiplication and related division facts for the 2, 5, 10, 3, 4 
& 8 Times tables which are the end of year expectations). 
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Please visit the Queensgate Website and look on the Year 3 home learning tab under Children to see the 
resources available to support your child’s learning. 
 
It would be really lovely to see photos of your child / children engaging in their home learning (Our picture 
gallery continues to grow on the school website), please send photos to the following email addresses: 
3pt@queensgateprimary.co.uk and 3bm@queensgateprimary.co.uk.  If possible, please take photos with a 
landscape orientation so that they can be added to the Year 3 Home Learning pages of our website. 

Please contact us if you have any questions or queries on the email addresses above.  It would be 
wonderful to hear from you about your children’s learning during the time the school is closed.  

 
Good luck with your continued home learning.  
 
 
 
 
Mr Tilling, Miss Mawudoku 
& the rest of the Year 3 Team 
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